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BURN SITE RULES 
 

As we have had problems in the past with items being dumped and left at the burn site we have 
decided on the following list.  If you are unable to adhere to them, you could lose your privilege 
of being able to use the facility.  Please remember that this site is for yard waste only.  Household 
garbage, tires, appliances, building material, etc are not allowed at any time.  THIS SITE IS FOR 
RESIDENTS OF THE CITY ONLY.  NO COMMERCIAL DUMPING WILL BE ALLOWED. 
 
1.  Only one (1) key will be issued at any given time.  You are not allowed to let your neighbor or 
friend use the key when you have it.  You may take your brush out at the same time, but both 
loads will have to be inspected at the same time and both names will be listed for the key. 
 
2.  ALL LOADS WILL BE INSPECTED BEFORE YOU WILL BE ISSUED THE KEY.  
YOUR VEHICLE, (TRUCK, TRAILER, ETC.) WILL BE CHECKED WHEN YOU RETURN 
THE KEY. 
 
3.  All plastic bags must be emptied and removed from the site. 
 
4. Grass clippings and leaves should be placed in the mulch pile.  Branches, twigs, brush and 
larger yard items are to go onto the burn pile.   No trees or branches longer than four (4) feet or 
with a diameter of more than six (6) inches will be allowed. We will post signs.  NOTE:  At this 
time all clippings and yard waste will go into the burn pile until such time as a mulch site can be 
established. 
 
5.  If you get the key from the Liquor Store and there are customers, please wait in line.  
Customers come first and the person on duty cannot leave the store if there are customers present. 
 
6.  We will not allow keys to be kept overnight or over a weekend. 
 
7.  If you have any questions, contact Paxton Lind at 1-218-731-6843, or Anna Kiser at 826-6686 
or 826-6809. 
 
As the wastewater ponds are located at the same site, we do have regulations that we must follow.  
We are asking for your cooperation.  If there are continued violations of the rules, we may have to 
consider closing the site.  Please remember this is a courtesy that the City extends to the residents. 
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